
  
Issue 283 Week Ending Friday 8th July 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

Friday 8th July ~ End of Year School Reports will be emailed home.  There will also be a questionnaire along with Year 6 

SATS result information included. 

 

Week beginning 11th July ~ Year Six residential trip to Waterpark!!!!! 

 

Monday 11th July ~ All school library books to be returned to school. 

 

Friday 15th July ~ Year 5 trip to St Aidan’s High School.   This is always a really good day trip with lots of fun learning for 

our Year Five’s to have a flavour of High School life. 

 

Week beginning 18th July ~ Parents are invited to attend the club with their child to share in this aspect of their learning.  

Please do not worry if work commitments do not allow but if possible, please come at the time the club runs. 

 

Monday 18th July: Doves, Tuesday 19th July: Owls and Wednesday 20th July: Kestrels ~ The Year 3 and 4 children will be 

participating in an educational visit to Saint Martin’s & Saint Hilda’s Church in Carleton during the school day.  

 

Wednesday 20th July ~ Leavers’ Assembly and BBQ 17:30-21:00 ~ Supported by Mrs McEvilly and Mr Thorpe. 

 

Friday 22nd July ~ Year 6 Glo-Dodgeball in the morning. 

 

Friday 22nd July ~ Heads and Deputies are announced with Star of the Year Assembly 13:30-15:00 with Mrs McGrath and 

the whole school. 

Finish for the summer holidays. 
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This week has been another busy week but enjoyed one by all as the children moved up to spend the week in their new classes. The children 

have settled in very quickly and have been very happy and excited to talk about their week. There have been some fabulous learning experiences 

taking place including phase singing, outdoor Maths, sharing memories and writing their own narratives. Blue Moose Dance Company came in 

and spent the day with Year 6 on Monday and the children thoroughly enjoyed creating their own group dance. Thank you to everyone who 

came and supported our Meet the Teacher sessions on Thursday, we hope you enjoyed being part of your child’s new class. 

 

Thursday afternoon was our Little Chicks graduation! It was a lovely afternoon for our children to celebrate their incredible year in pre-school. 

Mrs Stock, Miss Taylor and the children took us on a journey of what they had been learning during the course of this year.  It was lovely to hear 

their little stories and listen to some of the songs they had learnt. The children were a delight and are more than ready to begin the next stage in 

their education at ‘big school’.  A huge thank you to Mrs Stock and Miss Taylor who enabled this to take place. 
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On Monday evening we held our annual Got to Dance competition. The dance talent we have in school is just exceptional. The story-telling, 

creativity and imagination was incredible. A huge well done to everyone who danced in the final, the judges found it very difficult to choose 

(they deliberated for a long time). Huge congratulations to:  

WINNER: Lola W 2nd Place: Wiki Z 3rd Place: Francesca M Fun Factor: Abigail H 

 

 

On Thursday evening we held our Voice and Musician of the Year competition. It was amazing to see the musical talent we have across school. 

A huge well done to everyone who took part in the final. Congratulations to: 

Voice of the Year: Jack Watson Runner Up: Evie Elliott 

Musician of the Year: Evelyn B on the guitar  Runner Up: Max B on the drums  Judges’ choice: Charlie B 
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Thank you very much to all of you for your support at home, the children would not have been able to audition and take part without you. We 

also would like to thank our judges who gave up their evening to support us along with thanking Miss Lees, Mr Boyd and Mrs Billington for all 

their hard work to enable these competitions to take place. 

 

 
 

This Weeks Sport News 
Hello. 
This is the first ever Sports Section of the Newsletter and has been written by CG Sports Captains. 
We will start off with Lunchtime Sports: 
Year 1/2s have been playing many sports games including: football, tennis and rounders. 
Year 3/4s play lots of games, but their favourite tends to be football rounders. 
Finally, Year 5/6s’ favourite sport is also football rounders! 
Events: 
Many events have been happening across school.  
A couple of weeks ago the sports captains, the heads and deputies went to play a thrilling game of quidditch at Stanley 
Park.  
Last week some pupils from 3/4 WON a multi-skills competition against local schools. WELL DONE! 
By Sport Captains: James S and Wiki Z 
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Attendance: 
 

Yellow Ducklings 
99% with 1 late 

Brown Ducklings 
100% with 0 lates 

Parrots 
99% with 1 late 

Herons 
86% with 0 lates 

Robins 
99% with 1 late 

Owls 
94% with 1 late 

Doves 
93% with 5 lates 

Kestrels 
98% with 1 late 

Falcons 
97% with 1 late 

Hawks 
97% with 3 lates 

Eagles 
93% with 2 lates 

Well done to 
those for making it 
to school every 
day on time! 

 

Next week we see our wonderful Year 6 children head off to Waterpark for their residential trip. Over the weekend, please ensure you have gone 

through the kit list and labelled all items of clothing. Depending on the day your child leaves for Waterpark: Monday 11th July or Wednesday 13th 

July, please arrive at school through the entrance of school at 9am. If your child has any medicines, please take them to Mrs Danyadi-Elliott on 

Monday or Mr Boyd on Wednesday who will be in the hall ready to take them from you. We know the children (and the staff) will have a 

fabulous time and know that the children will make life-long memories!! You can follow their adventures on Twitter @Carletongreenps. 
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